From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 16, 2017 1:15:16 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 8:14 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Chantel Winney

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

Wynne's Liberal government has already bled Ontarians dry. They are forcing us to pay for all their
scandals, mistakes and wasted/failed programs. Many Ontarians are forced to choose between feeding
their families and paying for hydro. Ontarians are already paying the highest hydro rates in the country,
possibly all of North America. ENOUGH IS ENOUGH! NO to rate increases! NO to higher service charges!
NO to privatization! NO to the Liberal government!

The energy board needs to protect Ontarians from these exorbitant hydro rates. Rate REDUCTIONS
should be on the table...fix Ontario's broken hydro!

-- Attachment --
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